

My name is: _____

WORKSHEET

Date: _____ Eye Open	Teacher's feedbacks
-------------------------	---------------------



Task 1: You will hear a woman asking about a tour of a castle. Listen and write a name, a date or a number

Castle Tours

Time of first tour: 10 a.m.

Tour takes: 16 minutes

Price of a family ticket: 17 £

Ticket includes: 18 soft drink or

Name of gardens: 19

What to see in gardens: 20 800-year-old

Task 2: Read and choose the correct the answer:

Life in the Future

In the year 2050, life will be very different from today. People will live in smart homes that can clean themselves and cook food automatically. Many people will work from home using virtual reality and fast internet. Cars will be electric and some will even drive themselves.

Robots will help with many things. In hospitals, they will assist doctors during operations. At home, robots might help children with homework or look after pets. People will also travel to space for holidays. Some may visit the Moon or even Mars! However, not everything will be perfect. The environment may suffer because of pollution and too much technology. People will need to find ways to protect the Earth and live more sustainably. Even though life will be easier in some ways, it is important to remember the value of human connection and nature.

Comprehension Questions *(Choose the best answer: A, B, or C)*

1. What kind of homes will people live in?
 - A. Traditional houses
 - B. Homes that clean and cook by themselves
 - C. Houses without kitchens
2. How will many people work?
 - A. In big offices
 - B. From home with new technology
 - C. Outside in nature
3. What will some cars be able to do?
 - A. Fly through the air
 - B. Drive underwater
 - C. Drive without a driver
4. Where might people go for holidays?
 - A. Only to the beach
 - B. To space, like the Moon or Mars
 - C. To forests and mountains
5. What is one possible problem in the future?
 - A. Too many books
 - B. Not enough technology
 - C. Pollution and harm to the Earth

6. What will robots help with at home?
 - A. Cooking big meals
 - B. Doing homework and caring for pets
 - C. Watching TV
7. What will robots do in hospitals?
 - A. Give medicine
 - B. Help doctors during operations
 - C. Talk to patients
8. What does the text say about life in the future?
 - A. It will be boring
 - B. It will be more difficult
 - C. It will be easier in some ways
9. Why is it important to care about the environment?
 - A. Because people need fresh air
 - B. Because the Earth might be harmed
 - C. Because nature is not interesting
10. What is the main idea of the text?
 - A. The future will be the same as now
 - B. Technology will make life better, but people must also protect the planet
 - C. Robots will control the world

Task 3: You have received this email from your English friend, Alex..

Hi,

We're learning about the future at school this week. Can you tell me what you think life will be like in the future?

What will homes, school or transport be like?

Will people use robots or fly to space?

I'm really excited to hear your ideas!

Write soon,

Alex

Now write an email to Alex. Write about 80–100 words.

You should:

- Say what life will be like in the future
- Describe changes in houses, transport, or school
- Say how people might use robots or technology
- Ask Alex a question about the future